
                   

         

                           
                           

                             
                               

                             
                     

                               
                 

                                   
         

                                 
           

                         
                     

                         
                               

                               
                         

               

                               
                     

 

    

6/13/2016 Schools 

GLTHS officially unveils $65M renovation project 

TYNGSBORO — Greater Lowell Technical High School recently held a dedication ceremony to celebrate and 
express thanks to all those responsible for the success of its $65 million construction project. 

More than 100 people attended, including state Sen. Eileen Donoghue and state Reps. Thomas Golden, David 
Nangle and Rady Mom, as well as local elected and municipal officials from Dracut, Dunstable, Lowell and 
Tyngsboro. 

Aplaque was unveiled in the school lobby identifying the current and former School Committee members and 
administrators involved in the project’s planning, design and completion. School Committee Chairman 
Raymond Boutin expressed thanks to the committee members, past and present, as well as the many elected 
officials for their vision, advocacy and support throughout the project. 

Sen. Donoghue noted that the building is welcoming and inviting, and that it is clear that the renovations will 
enhance the reputation of the school. 

Rep. Golden remarked on how well the local delegation worked together to build a facility that will support 
technical education for many years to come. 

Jack McCarthy, executive director of the Massachusetts School Building Authority, was pleased by the 
timeliness of the project’s completion and that it came in under budget. 

GLTHS Superintendent­ Director Roger Bourgeois said, “This was a very complex project, with extensive 
renovation work being performed in the evenings while the school remained in operation during the day. We 
were very fortunate to have a strong project team comprised of Joslin, Lesser & Associates, KBAArchitects and 
Consigli Construction. This beautiful, modern facility will greatly enhance the educational environment for both 
current and future students for many years to come.” 

A plaque in the newly renovated Greater Lowell Tech lists the names of School Committee members and 
administrators, past and present, who fought for the work to be done. 
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